
MPHATSO MLOTHA
 

Letter of Resignation
October 11th, 2022

Diversity Inclusion Anti-Oppression Community Advisory Committee
DIACAC, City of London

ATTN:

Heather Lysynski, Committee Clerk

City Clerk’s Office, City of London

Please accept this letter as a notice of my resignation (effective Immediately) from

my position as a voting member on DIACAC.

I have spent a little over four years on the committee and I am proud of the work and

contributions that I have made, however the new meeting time occurs at the same

time with a course that I am taking. In addition, I feel like it is time for me to take on

new challenges and experiences that will further my growth personally and

professionally.

It has been a pleasure working with you and the committee members over the last

few years. I strongly  believe DIACAC is poised for continued growth and I wish you

and the Committee much success in the coming years.

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if there’s a need for assistance.

Sincerely,

Mphatso Mlotha




